STATUS REPORT #2

Water Main Replacement Project

To: Residents within the Project Area
From: Holliston Water Division
Date:  May 19, 2020

Dear Water Customers:

The intent of this notice is to provide another update regarding the on-going water main replacement
project in your neighborhood. A summary of the important information is as follow:

A.  Work Completed:
The new water main, valves and hydrants in Cedar Street from Ashland Street to Turner Road have been
installed. The plan is to continue with the new water main toward Ashland town line first.

B.  Work Remaining:

1. Continue installing the mainline in Cedar Street between Turner Road and Ashland town line;
2. Installation of new water main in Cheryl Lane and upper portion of Turner Road; and

3. Connection of each home to the new water main.

C. Tentative Short-Term Schedule:

The main line installation in Cedar Street from Turner Road to Ashland town line may take the next 2 to
3 weeks. Then, it will be Cheryl Lane and followed by upper portion of Turner Road.

D.  Water Service Disruptions:

There is a planned water shutdown scheduled for Thursday, May 21. There are no other neighborhood-
wide planned water shutdowns for the remainder of the project. However, there may be emergency water
shutdowns due to unforeseen circumstances. In those instances, if any, the shutdown duration may be
limited to an hour or two. We suggest that you consider storing some water for essential use during the
planned shutdown on Thursday, May 21 and for unforeseen emergency shutdowns, if any.

E. Construction Disruptions:

When the crew is working in Cedar Street between Turner Road and Ashland town line, vehicular access
will be limited to and from one side of the active construction zone only. Depending upon the exact
location of active construction zone, some residents will need to take detour through Town of Ashland.
Please plan accordingly and follow detour signs.

F. Additional Information:

We recognize the inconvenience and ask for your continued patience during this project. If you need
additional information or have any questions, please contact the Holliston Water Division (508-429-
0603).
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